M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Dr. Maria Brown, Chairperson

                        Board Members


Mr. Matthew Turner, Superintendent

FROM:
Linda Schild, Director of Fiscal Services

DATE:
May 4, 2021
RE:
Short term financing for Boone County High School
In response to a request made by the Boone County High School Band, a recommendation is made to make a loan for the purchase of new equipment.  The band boosters has planned fundraising activities to cover the repayment of this loan.

The amount requested is 12,840.  The repayment period is expected to be within a 2 year period.

I recommend the Board approve the loan to the Boone County High School Band Boosters as presented.

